
From: president@secondmarsh.ca <president@secondmarsh.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 4:43 PM 
To: clerks <clerks@oshawa.ca> 
Subject: Memorandum of Understanding for Friends of Second Marsh 

I am writing as a follow-up to discussions with City of Oshawa staff to request that 
the City advance the development of a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) 
between the following four partners responsible for Oshawa Second Marsh: 

1. The City of Oshawa
2. Friends of Second Marsh
3. CLOCA
4. Ducks Unlimited

Please note that I would like an opportunity to address the above at the May 16, 2022 
Community Services Committee meeting.  

Please acknowledge receipt of this email. 

Thank you. 

Peter Taylor  

Peter S. Taylor, President  
Friends of Second Marsh 
PO Box 31003  
RPO Kingsway Village 
Oshawa, ON  L1H 8N9 

<M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec 14 (1)> 

Follow us on social media: @secondmarsh 
Visit our website: www.secondmarsh.ca 
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